
Southern California Edison Company 
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2244 WALNUT GROVE AVENUE 

ROSEMEAD. CALIFORNIA 91770 

M.O.MEDFORD TELEPHONE 

MANAGER. NUCLEAR LICENSING (818) 302-1749 

May 5, 1986 

Director, Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
Attention: Mr. George E. Lear 

PWR Project Directorate No. 1 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: Docket No. 50-206 
Request for Additional Information 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station 
Unit 1 

Reference: Letter, M. 0. Medford, SCE, to George E. Lear, NRC, Requests for 
Additional Information, May 1, 1986 

The referenced letter provided responses to NRC requests for additional 
information to review the November 21, 1985 event. The letter also indicated 
that the final report of the performance testing of the Atwood-Morrill 
feedwater check valves would be provided on May 5, 1986. Accordingly, find 
enclosed a copy of the final report entitled "Performance Tests on the Feed 
Water Check Valves for the San Onofre Nuclear Power Plant, Phase A" dated 
April 1986, by 3. Paul Tullis and William J. Rahmeyer of the Utah State 
University Foundation.  

If you have any questions, please let me know.  

Sincerel 

Enclosure 

cc: Mr. J. B. Martin, Regional Administrator, NRC, Region V 
Mr. A. E. Chaffee, Regulatory Projects Branch, Region V 
Mr. Gary Zech, Office of Inspection and Enforcement 
Mr. F. R. Huey, NRC Senior Resident Inspector, SONGS 1, 2 and 3 
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